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Thoughts 

Happy New Year! Wow. We have reached 2025. I really 

thought that our Lord Jesus Christ would have returned  

before now. This must mean that He still has a lot for us to 

do. 

 

When the New Year rolls around, many of us think of this, as 

an opportunity to make changes. Get healthier, read more, 

accomplish things we have never done, etc. However, most 

of us do not complete the things we say we are going to do. 

 

So, let me ask you to think about all the opportunities we 

might have to Honor our Lord this year. Let’s make Him our 

priority. Let us all strive to do things that would matter to 

Him. Reading our Bibles more, sharing the Gospel more,  

being more involved in Ministry and in the life of the Church 

you attend, or whatever the Lord is calling you to do. 

 

Let’s make 2025 all about Jesus. I know He will be Honored, 

and I know we will be Blessed. 

 

Serving Him Together, 

Buddy Wasson 

Savannah Baptist Association 

Mission Strategist  

 revwasson@gmail.com  

 

 

 

   Marty’s Minutes  

 

             

Dear SBA Church family,  

 

It has been a great semester, Daphne, the BCM student  

leadership and volunteers have been very busy, with Bible 

studies, luncheon, and numerous outreach events on campus.  

 

Again, we want to say THANK YOU to all of our churches 

and volunteers who bring our lunches and help serve nearly 

100 students on Wednesdays. Without you, we would not be 

as effective in sharing the Gospel with students, faculty, and 

staff at the GSU/Armstrong campus.  

 

A special shout out to our church, FBC of the Islands for 

providing 200 snack bags during exam week. Have a Merry 

Christmas and a Blessed New Year! 

  

  

Marty Youngblood, 

Southeast Regional Catalyst 

Pastor Wellness 

c:678-925-7677 

  

Georgia Baptist Mission Board 

4295 Brogdon Exchange 

Suwanee, GA   30024-3980 

  
Serving churches to advance the Gospel… 

Assembly News     
  

 

 

Greetings from the Assembly,  

 

What a wonderful time of year celebrating the birth of 

our Lord and Savior. This also becomes a time for  

reflecting on the year.  

This past year has come with new challenges for me but 

not without great blessings for the Assembly. Every year 

the Assembly looks better and better and so far, each year 

has expanded its usage. I'm already looking forward to 

next year and how we might serve the Association.  

If you would like to reserve or have questions, please 

reach out.  

Happy New Year from the Assembly!   

 

Dale Griner, Director 

Savannah Baptist Assembly 

Office: 912.772.3368 

Cell: 912.656.6570 

Savannah Baptist Center 

  

             

                              

 

 

December 2024 

Christmas Care Packages 

Thank you to all who helped with this project. We were able 

to provide care packages for clients who receive services 

through the clothes closet ministry. In addition to giving a 

gift, we were able to share God’s love with our clients and 

show them the true meaning of Christmas. 

 

January 2025 

Thank you to everyone who collected items for the children’s 

Christmas stockings. We look forward to sharing information 

on the children’s Christmas party and stocking distribution in 

the January newsletter.  

Thank you to all who participated in this project. 

 

February 2025 

Local School and Staff Outreach and Appreciation 

Please consider helping us with the newest ministry  

opportunity. Items needed include granola bars, chips,  

post it notes, small packs of tissues. We will also include  

information on the Baptist Center, a note of encouragement, 

and a prayer card. 

 

Thank you to everyone who has supported God’s work at 

the Baptist Center through prayer, donations, and financial 

contributions. We are grateful for the opportunities God  

provided in 2024 and look forward to following His plan  

in 2025. 

 

Thank you, Stephanie 

Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, SBC                                                           

stephanie@savbaptistcenter.org 

www.savbaptistcenter.org 

 

Like us on             to see current needs and info!  
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Happy Birthday To our Pastors   

& Spouses 

 

Mrs. Kelly Eason 1/4 

Mrs. Iris Pinel 1/14 

Rev. Darrin Thomas 1/17 

Mrs. Jennifer Sanders 1/18 

Rev. Ovidio Cabrera 1/25 

Rev. Paul Pinel 1/25 

 

Please let us know if your church 

has an upcoming event, an-

nouncement or job opening that 

you would like for us to post on 

our website! 



 

Ministers Meetings  

Mondays at 11:00 am   

 

 

January  6 

Lunch: Wangs ll  7601 Waters Ave  

 

January 13 

Lunch: Carey Hilliard’s 3316 Skidaway Road  

 

January 20 

No Meeting or Lunch 

 

January 27 

Lunch:  Pirates House 20 E. Broad St. 

 

 

 

 

 

Savannah Baptist Association Staff 
 

Rev. Buddy Wasson, Mission Strategist                                           Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, Baptist Center                                             
Mrs. Tewanna Wommack, Financial Secretary                            Rev. Marty Youngblood, Baptist Collegiate Ministries 
Mrs. Connie Martin Financial Treasurer                                     
                             

Savannah Baptist Association                     
704 Wheaton Street                                                
Savannah, GA 31401                                               
                                                                                        

 
 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 
 

Phone: 912-232-1033 
E-mail: info@sbassociation.org 

Web: www.sbassociation.org 

Savannah Baptist Association 
Vol. No. 56, Issue No. 1 

January 2025 
 
 
 
 

The Baptist Vision 

Calendar  
 

January 1st & 2nd 2025 Offices Closed 

January 6, 27, 2025 Minister’s Meeting 11 am 

January 13, 2025 Admin Team Meeting 9:30 am 

January 13, 2025 Training session for Ignite 25 

Crusade. 11am until 12:30 pm 

January 20, 2025 Closed for Martin Luther King Jr. 

Parade Downtown 

January 27, 2025 Baptist Center Trustees Meeting 

at 1:30 pm 

 

February 3, 10, 17, 24, 2025 Minister Meetings at 

11:am 

February 12, 2025 Center Volunteer Meeting  

11:00 am 

February 17, 2025  Office Closed in observance of 

President’s Day 

February 20, 2025 WMU Banquet 6:30 pm TBD 

  We are on Facebook! 
You can visit us at Savannah Baptist Association. If you cannot find us, email  
info@sbassociation.org with your Facebook name: @SavAssociation . We will give 
you a “friend invite”. You can also send us pictures and announcements from your 
church and we will try to put them on our Facebook page. We would love to see pictures 
of VBS, musicals, ordinations, etc.       

All events are located on the Associational web site: 

www.sbassociation.org     

To unsubscribe from this newsletter please click on 

unsubscribe 
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All articles are due by noon on the 
25th of the month. Please mark your 

calendars. 

A S S O C I A T I O N  E V E N T S 

 

mailto:connie@sbassociation.org
mailto:info@sbassociation.org?subject=Unsubscribe%20to%20newsletter

